
From: Chris Tree
To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: ID should be required for people to vote
Date: Thursday, 9 April 2015 5:07:13 PM

Hi,

I'm very concerned that the Qld Government appears to have removed the
requirement for people to show ID to vote for state & local elections. Showing
official ID documentation is required wherever people's identity needs to be
proved, shouldn't that be a requirement to vote, or do we want there to be
doubt over election results?

Sincerely,
Chris Tree.
M 
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